
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

May 29th & 30th, 2021 
 

 

************************* 

 

On Monday, the 31st we will celebrate the Feast of the Visitation of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary during the 7am Mass.  Please join us 
 

************************* 

 

In accordance with the new COVID regulations and guidelines, our church office is now 

opened for business as usual.  However, with the safety of our parishioners and staff in 

mind, and to avoid overcrowding in the office waiting area, we ask that you call before 

coming in and to continue to wear a mask when you do.   Thank you for your continued 

cooperation for the safety of us all.   
 

************************* 

 

The Church office will be CLOSED, Monday, May 31st in observance of Memorial Day 

in accordance with the Diocesan holiday schedule.   

 
 

************************* 

 
This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 
 

 


